
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
  

 

Discontinuation of Medicare Supplement in 
Louisiana and Maryland 

 
As of August 15, 2022, NGL will no longer offer our Medicare Supplement product 
in Louisiana and Maryland. Applications will not be accepted for either state after 
August 15, 2022. Louisiana and Maryland appointments will be terminated in the 
near future. 
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